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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
(Classes VI to VIII) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 

This is to inform you that the classes VI to VIII will continue their online classes with the same 
schedule as circulated earlier, that is from 7:10 am to 2:10 pm, due to the following reasons: 

1. As per the instructions from the Supreme Committee and guidelines laid down by the Board 
of Directors of Indian Schools, the maximum student strength cannot exceed 24 in a class. 

2. In light of the preparations for the forthcoming CBSE Board Examinations for students of 
classes X and XII. 

3. Based on huge number of requests from the parents of Class VI and VII whose wards have 
not been vaccinated so far. 

This schedule will continue until 16th December 2021. A revised schedule will be shared in due 
course of time. 

Note: Kindly ignore the circular issued on 8th November 2021, about onsite classes. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

 

 

D. N. Rao 

Principal 


